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The main tasks for the Asia-Pacific region are: to raise awareness CECA activities in 
the region, to develop a strong network of CECA members and friends, and to appoint 
national correspondents. 
. 
Emails were sent to our regional members and friends of CECA about the annual 
conference, Best Practice Award, the regional meeting, and other CECA related 
activities. 
 
From October 22 to 25, 2018, thanks to ICOM Korea, Korea Arts & Culture Education 
Service, the National Folk Museum of Korea, and our colleagues in Korea, the second 
Asia-Pacific Regional Meeting will be held at the National Folk Museum of Korea, Seoul, 
Korea.  The theme is "Education and Cultural Action in Museums: Between Old and 
New Meanings,” and we will continue the discussion of this year’s annual conference in 
Tbilisi, Georgia. 
  
The ICOM General Conference will be held at Kyoto International Conference Center in 
Kyoto, Japan from September 1 to 7, 2019.  The theme of the conference is “Museums 
as Cultural Hubs: The Future of Tradition.”  
      The website of the conference: www.icom-kyoto-2019.org  
The theme of the CECA Annual Conference is “Roles of Museum Education: Supporting 
Self and Society.” 
 
We look forward to welcoming CECA members and friends to Japan.  
 


